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Birthday Treats 

We are currently putting plans in place for alternative ways for pupils to mark their birthdays in class. In 

he meantime, pupils can still bring in birthday treats to share, but we are asking for these to be brought 

in two days in advance, following COVID guidance. Thank you for your cooperation. 
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December 2024 

Thurs 19 Christmas Dinner and  

Christmas Jumper Day 

Fri 20 Last day of term 
 

January 2025 

Mon 6 First day of term 
 

February 2025 

Mon 17 – Fri 21 Half term 

Handwriting tip of the Week 

Want to know how we teach pupils to hold 

the pencil correctly? Check out the ‘Pencil 

Pick-up’ and ‘Pencil Hold Check’ videos on our 

website. 

 

 

Luke 3:1-16 
 

‘Prepare the way for the Lord.’ 

Nativity and Christmas Concert 

Well done to all of our pupils who performed so 

brilliantly in our Nativity and Christmas Concert, 

and thank you to everyone who came to watch! 

 

 
 

 
 

Attendance 

Year 4 St Therese have moved to the top 

of the attendance leaderboard with 96.3% 

attendance. Brilliant effort! 

 

Christmas Jumper Fundraiser 

Pupils are invited to wear a Christmas jumper/top 

(instead of their school jumper/cardigan) on 

Thursday 19th December for a donation of £1.00. 

The money will go to Chestnut Tree House, a local 

children's hospice. 

 

Christmas Fayre 

The school was jam-packed for our Christmas 

Fayre last Friday, with everyone getting into the 

festive spirit. A big thank you to everyone who 

came, especially the PTFA and those who helped 

out. A grand total of £1,409 was raised for the 

school. 

 

Christmas Wishes 

On behalf of all the staff here at  

St Catherine’s, I would  

like to wish you a  

healthy and  

happy Christmas. 
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